
BVCC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES

November 12, 2018

The General Meeting for November 12 was canceled because of the threat of ice or 
snow on roads and sidewalks.  The scheduled program on “Cutting the Cable TV 
Cord” will be re-scheduled for a later date.                                                                     


